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Paula Kusack

From: WebInfo
Sent: September-11-18 8:06 PM
To: Paula Kusack
Subject: Fwd: Support for Bylaw 3081

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Natalie Pullman <natpullman@gmail.com> 
Date: September 11, 2018 at 2:23:13 PM PDT 
To: <info@langleycity.ca> 
Subject: Support for Bylaw 3081 

Hello! 
 
On behalf of my partner and myself, I am emailing my support for the above bylaw to allow for 
a future Craft Brewery in Downtown Langley. We live at 201-20460 Douglas Crescent, 
Langley. Unfortunately we cannot make the Public Hearing on Monday. I hope it goes well! 
 
Thank you 
Natalie Pullman and Matthew Gabrick. 
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